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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
There have been too many instances where the people of this country actually selected a different 
person than the one who was inaugurated. 
It has been several centuries since the current rules for the election were instituted.  We no longer use 
buggy whips or ride horses to get around, (although it might be a good idea),  but we can get to the East 
Coast in a matter of hours....faster than Lewis and Clark.  My point....we need to update the system by 
which we elect our President. 
It is about as relevant as the buggy whip. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Joann Macey 
1320 SW Hilary St 
Mcminnville, OR 97128-5736 
(503) 379-0021 
 

 


